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To:                 County Director of Social Services 
 
Attention: Economic Services Administrators, Managers and Supervisors 
 
Subject:         Work First Federal 60-Month Time Clock, Work First State  

           24-Month Time Clock and Work First State 60-Month Time         
           Clock Webinars 

 
Date:             May 26, 2016 
 
The Operational Support Team has developed a three part series of webinars outlining 
time limits applicable to Work First Family Assistance as follows: 
 

 Work First Federal 60-Month Time Clock 

 Work First State 24-Month Time Clock 

 Work First State 60-Month Time Clock 
 
The objective of these webinars is to define three time limitations applicable to Work 
First Family Assistance, define to which cases they are applicable and when the limits 
must be applied.   
 
These webinars have been recorded and made available for county staff to review via 
the NC Fast Learning Gateway. If there are any questions, please submit questions to: 
ost.policy.questions@dhhs.nc.gov. 

 
                                                             
                                                           Sincerely, 

 

 
Regina W. Bell 
OST Manager 
 

 
Barbara Daniels 
OST Manager 
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